## OMAGH INTEGRATED PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY

72 Crevenagh Road, Omagh. Co. Tyrone, BT79 0GW

Principal

Mr Gavin Gallagher B.Ed., P. Q. H (N.I)

Vice Principal

Mrs Siobhan Taggart. B.A. Hons., P.Q.H. (N.I)



22<sup>nd</sup> November 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

Excitement is building for our Choir ahead of tomorrow's performance at the Omagh Christmas Lights Switch On and the pupils are very much looking forward to the day.

We are delighted that your child will be attending and thank you for your commitment to bringing your child to and from the event.

Please take note of the following information to help the event run smoothly....

High Street & Georges Street will be closed to all traffic from 4-6pm and there will be no parking available on the street.

Pupils need to arrive at the designated area outside the First Trust Bank, for 3.30. All choirs involved will meet here and then be brought to side stage (in front of the courthouse).

Our Choir is scheduled to perform between 4.15 & 4.30.

Once the Choir has performed, they will return to the area outside First Trust Bank. Pupils will receive a small treat from Fermanagh & Omagh District Council and will then be handed back over to parents.

Pupils are welcome to remain in this area with their parents for the 'Switch On' should they so wish.

Please ensure that there is an adult there at First Trust Bank to collect your child once the performance is over.

Regards

Gavin Gallaghet

Principal

Tel: 02882 242008 Email: info@integratedprimary.omagh.ni.sch.uk

Website: www.omaghintegratedps.com